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Boy Scouts Teams Up with Virginia Amateur Sports to Health, Fitness and the Presidential Active Lifestyle Award Challenge
The Boy Scouts of America, Blue Ridge Mountains Council, in partnership with Virginia Amateur Sports and Sherwood Memorial Park will host the fourth annual "Fall Into Fitness" event, created for the Boy Scouts to promote health through physical fitness and an active lifestyle.

 

On Tuesday evening, October 7, hundreds of area Boy Scouts and their families will meet at 5:30 at Sherwood Memorial Park in Salem. The participants will take an interactive group walk to the Veterans Memorial Circle where they will hold the ceremonial lowering of the flag.  The Scouts will be welcomed by Salem Mayor Randy Foley and hear from a local military veteran on the benefits of living a healthy lifestyle, plus participate in several activities, win sports prizes and enjoy a healthy meal from Subway.
 

The walk and hike will be the first steps towards their Presidential Active Lifestyle Award, part of an initiative of the Boy Scouts of America called "SCOUTStrong." The SCOUTStrong initiative promotes physical fitness and active lifestyles and offers participants the opportunity to earn the Presidential Active Lifestyle Award. This is a program of the President's Council on Fitness, Sports and Nutrition (PCFSN). The challenge is intended to reward scouts when they add physical activity to their daily life. 

 

Fall into Fitness brings awareness to childhood obesity and encourages living a healthy lifestyle.  

This event is sponsored by Virginia Amateur Sports, Sherwood Memorial Park, Carilion and INTotal Health. 

For details on the SCOUTstrong initiative and PALA Challenge, visit www.scouting.org/scoutstrongpala.aspx.

For event details contact Diane Williams at dwilliams@commonwealthgames.org
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